
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We really hope you are all well and keeping safe. 

In light of the Government’s announcement last night, school will remain 
closed except for: 

 Children who are vulnerable 
 Children who have an EHCP 
 Children whose parents are a key worker 

If you will be sending your child to school over next few weeks, please can you 
let us know the days and times you require via the admin office email account 
which is: 

adminoffice@shamblehurst.co.uk 

Seesaw learning will continue from 8.45 am on Monday. For those children 
who require paper copies of home learning we will endeavour to get them 
delivered to you as soon as possible. 

We apologise that free school meal voucher have been so slow with being 
issued.  We have been reassured by The Department of Education that this has 
now been resolved. The second set of vouchers should be with you 
soon.  These vouchers are only for children who are in receipt of the pupil 
premium funding. The vouchers quite often go into your SPAM/Junk so please 
check these. The email comes from Edenred. 

We miss you all - hopefully we will see you soon. 

Anna Jones  
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